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The attached written comment was received by 12:00 p.m. on November 12, 2024. 

(Attachment 1 – Public Comment) 
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Attachment 1  
Public Comment Received 



From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

In support of Visionarium
Monday, November 4, 2024 6:05:49 PM
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Hi Planning Commission,

I was thrilled to see the Notice of Public Hearing for Visionarium in my mailbox.  I've been 
watching this establishment ready itself for business and eagerly await their venture on 
Mission for many many months.  They had a soft opening without their wine and beers and I 
think they will be a fantastic addition to our neighborhood.

I do worry that the City's delays in scheduling the hearing have not left this business in 
trouble.  I know the Planning Commission is busy, but for small business owners their 
livelihood depends on the timely review and approvals (or resolutions of issues) for their small 
business to start. 

I respectively request the commission work creatively to review and approve small business 
owner's projects faster.  Small business owners bring revenue to our community and they 
bring spaces and services that bring joy and pride to our community and South Pasadena 
should support them 

Respectfully,

Lisa Miles
South Pasadena

-- 
Lisa K Miles
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